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252 Lawlers Road

Helidon 4344

s" August 2009

The Officer in Charge

Australian Electoral Commission

GPO Box 2590

Brisbane 4001

Dear Sir,

Catherine Lawler writing to your office, my concern in relation to the

proposed new electoral boundaries.

Lockyer Valley is a very important rlfttial area, and as such, I strongly

oppose this electoral area being attached, to such places, as

Tamborine. The connection is not in the best interest of Gatton

Laidley people and the surrounding areas.

I consider, a much better plan is to keep .2!! rural areas together.

The benefit, of that measure would be seen to be the best outcome.

People near Gold Coast area's are not interest in farming pursuits.

Please make a proper adjustment and keep Lockyer Valley within a

rural area.

Please acknowledge.

Yours Faithfully


